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xChange – Looking for partners in business informatics

03.09.2021 | Dear partners of Aalen University, we from the Business Informatics x­

Change Team are planning to allow students to participate in digital courses and activi­

ties offered by our partner universities.This would allow an international digital ex­

change to socialize and to learn more about different cultures and languages. This can

provide a relevant advantage in the future careers of Aalen’s as well as your student­

s.Are you interested in cooperating? Then please click the link below and fill our short

survey by September 30, 2021. https://www.hs-aalen.de/en/pages/xchange-survey

Thank you in advance.

Best wishes

xChange Team
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